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VTC與新加坡工藝教育局
合作開發新專業文憑課程
VTC and ITE jointly launch new 
Technical Diploma Programmes

VTC與新加坡工藝教育局（ITE）共同開發土木與結構
工程專業工程文憑，以及美容與保健管理專業文憑兩
個新課程，標誌著雙方合作踏上新里程碑。

自1998年以來，VTC 和 ITE一直致力為兩地學生和教
職員建立交流平台和學習機會，以促進區內職業專才
教育的發展。而這次合作開發的新課程，預期將於今
年4月在新加坡推出，為ITE畢業生提供更多職專升學
途徑，幫助他們掌握技能，發展專業。

The VTC and the Institute of Technical Education (ITE), 
Singapore will co-develop two new Technical Diploma 
programmes in Civil and Structural Engineering and in 
Beauty and Wellness Management, marking a new 
milestone of the long-standing mutual collaboration.

Since 1998, VTC and ITE have been joining hands to 
create various exchange platforms and learning 
opportunities for students and staff of both sides to 
further promote the development of Vocational and 
Professional Education and Training in the region.  The 
new Technical Diploma programmes are expected to be 
launched in Singapore this April to provide more 
opportunities for ITE graduates to hone their skills and 
further their professional development through the VPET 
route. 

VTC 與 ITE於去年舉辦的「ITE-VTC國際學生研討會2022」開幕典禮上，就合辦新課程簽署合作備忘錄附加文件。
At the Opening Ceremony of the ITE-VTC International Student Seminar 2022, VTC and ITE signed an Addendum to the ITE-VTC 
Memorandum of Understanding to jointly develop new Technical Diploma programmes.

ITE College East代表團到訪VTC，雙方並就職專教育的發展探討
合作機會。
A delegation from ITE College East visited VTC to explore future 
collaborations on VPET advancement.


